
NOTICE 
TOWN OF STRATHAM 

MOSQUITO SPRAYING 
Wednesday, October 11, 2023 

 
West Nile Virus has been detected in mosquitoes trapped in Stratham. 
Spraying to control mosquitoes will occur between 4:30 PM to 7:30 PM 
on Wednesday, October 11, 2023 at Smyk Park, Stevens Park, the 
Stratham Municipal Center and Stratham Police Department.  
 
Please avoid areas that are being sprayed. The parks may be used 
the next morning. The notice is provided for public information and to 
those who may be sensitive to chemicals. 
 
The insecticide CrossCheck (bifenthrin 7.9%) will be used to control 
mosquitoes. Dragon Mosquito Control, Inc. of Brentwood is the 
applicator. Residents may call the office at 603-734-4144, 
email help@dragonmosquito.com or message us through Facebook at 
Dragon Mosquito Control Inc. for further information regarding the spray 
date, times, locations, insecticide, precautions, and other concerns. 
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